
 

 

WE NEED YOUR SWALLOWING STORY! 

 

Have you faced the task of finding a speech-language pathologist who is a 

swallowing specialist to treat a swallowing problem for yourself or loved one?  

 

Would you like to share your story on the website for Board Certified Specialists 

in Swallowing and Swallowing Disorders (BCS-S)?  

 

The website (www.swallowingdisorders.org) is available to you and other 

consumers who are seeking an expert to evaluate and treat their swallowing 

disorder. Your story would help emphasize the need for evaluation and treatment 

by an EXPERT! Your story could change or even save someone else’s life!  

 

Interested? Need more information? 

 

Go to www.swallowingdisorders.org and talk with your speech-language 

pathologist today! Your speech-language pathologist will contact Karen Schneider 

(karen@badgerbay.co) and arrange for you to receive a release form and work 

out the details of getting your story. 


